
CITY OF NANAIMO
THE HARBOUR^. ^.C I T Y

ENGINEERING PROIECTS

Novembers, 2019

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: BACTERIOLOGICAL TESTING FOR WATERMAINS - AWWA C651

Effective January 1, 2020 the acceptable method for bacteriological testing of City of Nanaimo watermains
shall be as follows:

1. First set of samples shall be taken a minimum of 16 hours after the last flush.

2. Second set of samples shall be taken minimum of 24 hours after the first set of samples. No additional
water shall be added to the main until after the second set of samples have been taken.

Contractors and consultants are reminded that these requirements are not to be waived without prior
notification and acceptance by the City.

Yours truly,

•-U..

Michael Elliott, AScT
Project Manager, Engineering & Public Works Department
Tel: 250-756-5321 Fax: 250-756-5336
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